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Candidate Forum Planned for North Tahoe Community Alliance’s First Tuesday
Breakfast Club on October 1

Virtual meeting to provide forum for the community to hear from candidates running for
elected office

NORTH LAKE TAHOE, Calif. (Sept. 23, 2024) - The North Tahoe Community Alliance will
host a candidate forum during its First Tuesday Breakfast Club virtual meeting on October
1, 2024. The event will provide a venue for candidates running for elected office to
introduce themselves and their platform to voters in North Lake Tahoe.

“Our annual October candidate forum is typically the most popular Breakfast Club of the
year," said Tony Karwowski, NTCA president and CEO. “This virtual event was designed to
provide voters with an opportunity to hear from candidates running for elected positions
in races that affect our community. Voters will also have an opportunity to ask questions
of those seeking office, so we encourage people to attend.”

Candidates participating in the virtual candidate forum are running for offices including
Placer County Supervisor, 5th District; Member of State Assembly, 1st District; United
States Representative, 3rd District; and Tahoe City Public Utility Director.

First Tuesday Breakfast Club begins at 7:00 a.m. Register here.
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About the North Tahoe Community Alliance

The North Tahoe Community Alliance (NTCA) collaborates with regional stakeholders to
make the TOT-TBID Dollars At Work program support a vibrant, year-round economy that
benefits residents, businesses, and visitors of North Lake Tahoe. The organization also
advocates for and funds local transportation and workforce housing solutions, visitor
services, and promotes responsible and off-peak season travel with a focus on
stewardship education. Governed by a volunteer Board of Directors and committees
representing a diverse collection of local voices, the NTCA is funded by a Tourism
Business Improvement District (TBID) in contract with Placer County. Formerly known as
the North Lake Tahoe Resort Association, the organization was renamed the NTCA in
2023 to align with its new mission. Learn more at
www.northtahoecommunityalliance.com.
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